
 

 
 
 

 
2024 PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

 

Learn About The Draft Plan And 
Give Us Your Feedback! 

 
The Planning Commission is updating the 2014 Plan of Conservation and 

Development and is seeking community feedback.   
Take a look at the Draft 2024 Plan and tell us what you think! 

 
Draft Plan available at: 

www.newfairfield.org 
 
 
 

Monday September 9, 2024  
7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

 
Main Firehouse – 302 Ball Pond Road 

Upstairs Meeting Room 
 


